
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 5/16/2014 11:45:00 AM 
To: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: ' Redacted 

Bcc: 
Subject: Meeting request to discuss pressure restoration filing 

Ken 

I just left you a VM about a meeting we'd like to have with you to talk about transmission line 
pressure restoration restorations we need for lines 1816-01, 1024-01, and 148 in advance of the 
2014 winter season. We are beginning to compile the filing papers that would support this 
request, and would like to talk with you and whomever you designate in advance of the filing. 

Redacted 
will be the lead contact for this meeting from Gas Ops, and he'll pull in the 

appropriate additional PG&E folks from the Gas System Operations team. 

If possible, we'd like to talk with you next week. I think it could be a conference call, but of 
course we always like to have face to face visits with you when possible, and the team is in San 
Ramon, so perhaps that would work out too. 

Thanks Ken. 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

SB GT&S 0266060 

mailto:kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov


mobile: Redacted 

SB GT&S 0266061 


